
Coire Glas Connection Project 
– Loch Lundie Substation

About the project
The Coire Glas connection project is required to 
connect the Coire Glas Pumped Hydro Scheme. A new 
400kV substation, switching station and overhead line 
are required to connect the Scheme. The PAN process 
is a key first step in the Town and Country planning 
process for this substation and starts a 12-week 
consultation period for feedback and comments.

Why we are consulting again
Following further consultation with the landowner, 
Forestry Land Scotland (FLS) we will be presenting a 
newly revised Red Line boundary area for the already 
proposed Loch Lundie substation to gather your 
feedback. This new boundary area includes suitable 
areas to develop the Peat Management Plan agreed 
with FLS. During this drop-in public event you will be 
able to view project information about our proposals 
and there will be an opportunity to discuss these and 
share feedback with our project team.

Please note: We have held a separate PAC event 
for the proposed Coire Glas switching station and 
overhead line. We intend to hold final pre-application 
consultation events in the Autumn where we will be 
sharing project information and feedback on all 3 
elements of this connection project – proposed Loch 
Lundie substation, Switching station and overhead line.
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This 
consultation 
will be held at: 
Glengarry Community 
Hall in Invergarry on 
20th August from 
3pm-7pm.

If you have any 
questions about  
this connection 
project, please contact 
the Community  
Liaison Manager.

Sally Cooper
10 Henderson Road, 
Inverness, IV1 1SN
sally.cooper@sse.com
07918 470 281

Pre-application consultation event

SSEN Transmission invites you to come
and share your views with us

https://www.facebook.com/SSENTransmission/
https://x.com/SSETransmission
https://www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/project-map/coire-glas-connection-project/

